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STATEMENT


Universal Periodic Review of Kyrgyzstan 19 January 2015.

Statement by Norway.

Norway thanks the delegation of the Kyrgyz Republic for the presentation of the national report.
Norway recognises the difficult economic situation and the challenges facing the Kyrgyz republic with regard to modernisation, social development and elimination of a negative Soviet legacy. 

The constitutional reform in 2010 and the subsequent presidential and parliamentary elections were a significant step forward for democracy in the Kyrgyz Republic.  Norway recommends that the governments continue to strengthen democratic institutions with a clear separation of powers ahead of the coming election cycle.
Norway is concerned about the continued lack of impartial investigation and fair criminal prosecution of the events in Southern Kyrgyzstan in June 2010. Norway recommends that the government transparently investigate allegations of ill-treatment committed by law enforcement officers during and after the events and take clear steps to combat the arbitrary detentions and torture of detainees, especially of the ethnic Uzbek population in the southern regions.

Further, we recommend the government to carefully consider the proposed law on restrictions of the activities of non-governmental organizations to ensure that it does not impede the valuable work they are doing, together with Kyrgyz authorities, to combat human rights abuses and uphold individual freedoms in the country.  Democratic progress in Kyrgyzstan is commendable, and we see the continued work of NGOs as crucial for supporting this development.
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